Reinert, Harry

From: COM GMU Review Team [reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 6:53 PM

To: Reinert, Harry

Cc: COM GMU Review Team

Subject: 12331, King County, Expedited Review Granted, DevRegs

Dear Mr. Reinert:

King County has been granted expedited review for the proposed zoning regulations governing the siting of
medical marijuana collective gardens and siting of marijuana producers, processors and retailers licensed by
the WSLCB under I-502. This proposal was submitted for the required state agency review under RCW
36.70A.106.

As of receipt of this email, King County has met the Growth Management Act notice to state agency
requirements in RCW 36.70A.106 for this submittal. For the purpose of documentation, please keep this email
as confirmation.

If you have any questions, please contact Paul Johnson at 360.725.3048 or by email at
paul.ichnson@commerce.wa.gov.

Thank you.

Review Team, Growth Management Services
Department of Commerce

P.O. Box 42525

Olympia WA 98504-2525

(360} 725-3000

FAX (360) 664-3123



